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NOTICE

EFFECTIVE SEPTEMBER 1, 2022
DISCONTINUATION OF CHEQUES
FOR CLAIM PROCESSING

As part of the modernization of the Plan’s claim payment system, effective September 1,

2022, any claim payment issued by way of cheque will be discontinued and replaced with
an Electronic Fund Transfer, EFT.

This means the Plan will only issue electronic claim payments after September 1, 2022.
If you are not currently receiving EFT for your claim payments, please forward a

statement from the financial institution confirming the account you wish to use for claim
payments effective September 1, 2022.

We are thanking you in advance for your early attention so we may avoid any claims
processing payment delays after September 1, 2022.

Please contact our office should you require any additional information.
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